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Dangerous and Illegal LED Headlights

1 message

Mark Baker <mbaker@softlights.org> Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 12:39 AM
To: fox11news@fox.com

Dear Fox 11 News,

Have you noticed how painful and dangerous it is to drive at night?  One of our members put together this video of his
experiences trying to drive while being blinded by LED headlights.
Video: https://youtu.be/sQHpikG7UhA


Our petition has nearly 30,000 signatures and stories from people who are scared for their safety and for their eyes. 
Petition: https://www.change.org/p/u-s-dot-ban-blinding-headlights-and-save-lives

LED headlights have never been approved by NHTSA.  All LED headlights are illegal, but NHTSA just sits there, doing
nothing.  Ralph Nader pushed Congress to create the law called the Motor Vehicle Safety Act of 1966 that is supposed to
prevent automakers from making cars that put us at risk of injury or death.  It was the 1966 Chevrolet Corvair that inspired
Ralph Nader to write his book Unsafe at Any Speed.  Now the auto industry is at it again with blinding LED headlights.

We hope that you will do a story to educate your viewers and provide them the link to our petition.  Details about why LED
headlights are illegal can be found here: http://www.softlights.org/why-are-led-headlights-illegal/

Sincerely,

Mark Baker
President
Soft Lights Foundation
www.softlights.org
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